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Tammy Bader-Gibbs is the Technical Program manager of the Water Supply Planning Bureau of the St. Johns River Water Management District. In her current role, she oversees the production of all historical water-use data and water-demand projections for regional water supply planning and publications.

She has over 20 years of experience with regional water supply planning, water-use estimates and water-demand projections, reclaimed water and project management.

Bader-Gibbs has a bachelor’s degree in interdisciplinary natural chemistry from the University of South Florida.

Prior to her current position, Bader-Gibbs was a water-use analyst at both the St. Johns River and Southwest Florida water management districts where she developed datasets of historic water-use and water-demand projections, population projections, and served as a state expert on demand methodologies.
